
                  
 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Thursday, 14 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Class of 2023 ‘Charcoal Grey’ Leavers’ Hoodies 

   

We are pleased to announce that the Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies will be available to order from 

today until 10pm on Wednesday 31st January. Any orders placed after this time are not 

guaranteed and will incur additional charges. 

To place an order, please go to the following webpage and follow the online ordering details,  

 

https://www.hoodiehut.co.uk/leavers-hoodies/soham-village-college-2024/ 

 

The Pullover Hoodies will cost £25.99 each and the Zip Hoodies will cost £28.49.  

Once all the orders have been collated, the hoodies will be printed and sent to the school later 

in the year for distribution. The students will be informed nearer the time when they will be 

receiving their hoodie and when they will be able to start wearing it in school. 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 

creay@soham-college.org.uk 

With kind regards,  

Chris Reay 

Head of Year 11  

https://www.hoodiehut.co.uk/leavers-hoodies/soham-village-college-2024/

